
The House Investigation Committee update to the Texian people.  On September 9, 2023, the 

committee prepared and voted on impeachments and indictments which were sent to the 27th 

House of Representatives to be voted on.  Both the impeachments and the indictments were 

passed unanimously.  The impeachments and indictments were then sealed and hand-delivered 

to the Senate for trial, on September 21, 2023.  The 27th Congress is dedicated to continuing 

our effort to bring transparency , secure election’s and protect the sovereignty of our Nation of 

the republic of Texas. 

  

Philippians 4:13  

I am able to do all things in Him who empowers me.   

  

Respectfully, 

  

Matthew Cordova  

Representative Bexar County 

Chair of the House Investigation Committee  


